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Integrative Core Committee Minutes        
Monday, August 30, 2021 2:00-3:15 p.m. 

 
John Carroll University Integrative Core Committee:  
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The core director also commented on the core budget.  Realistically there is no core budget.  Any course enrichment 
grants or course development grants came funneled up from the Dean’s office.  Those funds may be reduced this year.  
He indicated that the committee will look at all requests that come in, but realistically may not be able to fund as much 
as in previous years.   
 
Another focus will the recruitment for new core courses, specifically linked courses.  The committee talked holding a 
“speed dating” session among departments and their faculty.   Other ideas may be to publically recognizing faculty that 
have taught linked courses for an “x” amount of time (i.e. plaque, etc.)   The Dean mentioned that the Elliance 
presentation identified disciplines that may work together and those may produce linked pairs.   
 
5.  EGC 
Another area of focus will be EGC/Study Abroad. Will working with partner schools abroad to come up with JCU 
approved core course be appropriate?  The director would like the committee to look at this and come up with a way for  


